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Comments: Comments On DEIS and Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Plan Revision Email Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

I am very interested in keeping what is currently wild, wild for the future. These places are disappearing and the

wind and scenic designations is the best we have for rivers. Please consider protecting all 89 streams that you

found eligible before. I make at least on pilgrimage to Idaho yearly for the clean waters and wilderness. I hope to

someday take my kids to these places. The mine at the headwaters of the Southfork of the Clearwater is an

example of what scares me the most about the future. These are undeniably beautiful places. And no mine has

ever shown to not negatively effect water. I worry that people who do not use these places are making decisions

about their future that are irrepressible. Please come up with another draft that maintains the 89 eligible wild and

scenic streams. 

 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Travis Miller

96 Heat Butte Cuttoff  East Glacier Park, MT 59434

travisnmiller@gmail.com

 

 


